
Student Government 
Class of 2023 

 
Please come and join the class of 2023 twice a 
month as we meet to discuss upcoming plans, 
fundraising opportunities, and activities for our 

class. 
 

We will meet the first and third Wednesday of the 
month immediately after school to share our 

thoughts and ideas on how to make the class of 
2023 the most innovative ever! 

 
Please stop in room 230 to sign up, and we hope 

you will be able to join us at our next meeting! 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your class 
officers: 

Abena Yeboah 
Monique Essel 

Adriana Archibald 
Or Mrs. Fahey 

(fahey.tm@easthartford.org)  
And we will answer them as best we can! 

 
Hope to see you soon! 




